
 

If you click the registration link on our website, it will direct you to the TakePlace registration system. For 

the purpose of registering to PORGMUN, please choose “One time access”. 

 

 

You will be asked to enter your name and an e-mail address. The e-mail address will be used for confirming 

your registration and entering the system once you have registered. 

 



In the next step, you will be choosing the number of participants, represented countries, and 

the offered services. First, please choose the countries you wish to represent in the seating grid. 

Each line corresponds to a single country and each column corresponds to a committee. The 

number of chosen seats should correspond to the number of your delegates. Choosing a seat 

will automatically add one Participant’s Fee into the total cost at the bottom of the page. 

Please, if possible, choose your delegates to all represent the same country. We reserve the 

right to make modifications to your chosen countries, but we will always contact you 

beforehand. For supervisors, please add a seat in the “Supervisors” part of the seating grid. To 

receive a 100 % discount for one supervisor per delegation, please enter “SUPERVISOR” (all 

caps) into the discount code and click Apply. 

 

In the lower half of the page, choose the required services and enter the number of persons 

that will use this service. The total price will be displayed at the bottom of the page that 

includes all of the Participant’s Fees plus chosen services. 

 



In step four, you will be required to answer several question relating to your participation in the 

conference. Questions marked with * are mandatory. 

 

This step is only a recapitulation of your registration. Please check that all the information is true and 

click the Register button at the bottom of the page. You will receive an automated confirmation e-mail 

within 30 minutes of registering. Our registration manager will also contact you shortly to answer any of 

your potential questions and to make sure you are happy with your registration. We advise you to pay 

for your registration only after receiving an e-mail from the manager. The registration should be paid in a 

14-day period after registering. 

 

 


